
 

  
  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Newsletter No 27 

23rd April 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to the summer term.  

This week our year 4 and 5 pupils were able to have a Super 

Sonic workshop led by Trinity Laban in school. The students 

performed for our pupils and inspired them with their amazing 

talents. It is so great to be able to begin to welcome visitors to 

the school again. 

On the 6th May, our school will be closed for local elections. 

Covid restrictions mean that we cannot safely have the children on site and manage access for public. We had already 

moved one of our INSET days to accommodate this some time ago and had informed you at the time. 

Teaching staff will be using this day to contact you regarding your child’s progress and development. You will receive 

a letter from your child’s teacher inviting you to choose a convenient time for your discussion. These meetings will be 

by phone, Google classroom or Zoom as we cannot yet have Face to face meetings in school. 

Dr Bike returned to our school on Tuesday to check bikes and ensure they are safe. Thank you for your amazing 

response – we had a huge number of bikes. I am trying to encourage the children to wear safety helmets to protect 

their heads when cycling - please could you reinforce this message. We do have very nice new and nearly new helmets 

which we could give to any pupil who does not have their own helmet.  

 

The Big Pedal 

From Monday 26th April for the rest of the week, the school is taking part in the Big Pedal: a national event 

run by ‘Sustrans’, to get people walking, scootering and cycling to school. Dr Bike came in this week to get 

everyone's bikes road ready. There will be lots of different events going on in classes during the 
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Notes for your diary  

Friday 30th April – Sustainable  Super Hero day. 

Monday 3rd May – Bank Holiday 

Thursday 6th May – INSET Day – School 

closed to pupils (Polling day for local 

elections) 
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week with Friday being a Sustainable Super Hero day. This is a time for children who cycle, walk or 

scooter to school to make a super hero mask from materials found around the home to show they are 

a Wheeled Wonder, Walking Wonder, Congestion Conqueror or Clean air Champion! There will be 

prizes for the children wearing the most colourful and original masks that day. If your child normally comes 

by car, they can join in by making the last part of the journey on foot or on two wheels. Please 

remember safety by wearing a cycle helmet when riding to school. For more information see 

http://www.bigpedal.org.uk 

 
Our Year 1 pupils have been creating beautiful posters to remind everyone to use sustainable transport . 

 
 
Instrument tuition 
 
All instrument lessons begin next week. 
 
Have a really lovely weekend 
 
 Margaret Hanrahan 
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